
 

  Baba Farid University of Health Sciences 

       

 

No. 07-BFUHS/Exam/14037                       Dated: 30.11.2021 

 

The Principals, 

All Medical Affiliated and constituent colleges 

of Health Sciences, Faridkot 

 
 

Subject: Regarding last date for thesis Submission. 

 

This is to inform you that the Faculty of Medical Sciences in its meeting held on 29.10.2021 

resolved as under:- 
 

1. The last date for submission of thesis by PG students extended by 31
st
 Jan 2022 without 

late fee and 15
th
 Feb, 2022 with late fee. 

2. Thesis Extension may be taken as single time measure for this year only due to COVID-19 

and not to be quoted as precedence in future. 

 

You are requested to kindly circulate the above Guideline to all the Concerned. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Dr. S P Singh, MS (Oph) 

Controler of Examinations 
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